PUBLIC HEARING CITY COUNCIL August 15, 2022

A Public Hearing was held August 15, 2022 in the Groves City Council Chamber with Mayor Chris

Borne, Mayor Pro Tem Rhonda Dugas, Councilmember Rob Vensel, Councilmember Mark
McAdams, and Councilmember Paul Oliver in attendance.

Mayor Borne called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m. and read from the Notice of Public
Hearing as follows: “Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Groves, Texas
will hold a Public Hearing Monday, August 15, 2022 at 5:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers at
City Hall, 3947 Lincoln Avenue, Groves, Texas for the purpose of reviewing the proposed FY
2022-2023 appropriation ordinance.”

City Manager D.E. Sosa stated to the Mayor and Council that this is a requirement of the City
Charter and that the appropriation ordinance is what will fund each individual department. Mr.
Sosa then stated what the funding would be for each department: Please see attached
ordinance for these numbers.

Mayor Borne asked for questions from the Council. Mayor Pro Tem Dugas then asked if this
has been emailed to City Council and City Manager D.E. Sosa stated that it is in their budget
packet that was handed out to them last week. There were no further questions from Council.

Mayor Borne then asked if any citizens wanted to speak on the appropriations for the budget
and no citizens commented.

Mayor Borne then asked again for citizen comments and there were none. The public hearing
for the appropriations ordinance was closed at 5:04 p.m.
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